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               Topaz News 
Dear All, 

 

It has been an amazing week in Topaz class this week. The children are settling well, and we have even 

joined the other children in assembly. 

Phonics 

We have carried on learning sounds and playing game to help our ears to tune. The 

sounds we need to learn are in our home learning books. The hedgehogs without 

blue marks on them are the ones that your child needs to learn next. We are hoping 

that you practise these at least 5 times a week so that we can start using them in 

our reading and writing. 

Learning 

We have continued having fun learning inside and outside. We had a trip to the woods making nature 

crowns. We talked about growing our ruby powers that encourage us to be kind and work as a team. 

       

We are looking forward to our trip to Redwood after the half term. Please return slips if you haven’t yet 

done so. 

We will learn outdoors in all weathers so please send a coat every day, just in case it gets cold or wet 

after drop off. 

Advance notice of dates: 

Christmas show : 18.12.2018 from 10 until 11am 

Open afternoon to share your child’s journal with them 3 – 3.30pm (parents/grandparents 

welcome) 22.10.2018  

then 10.12.2018 at 3pm 

Many thanks,                        Sally Windmill 
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